
Summer Newsletter 

Year 1 Swallows

What’s new this term?

English - 
In English we will be reading 
'Somebody Swallowed Stanley' and 
Shakespeare's 'A Midsummer Night's 
Dream'. We will use these to help us write 
fact files on sea creatures and character 
descriptions. 

Maths- 
We will be looking at multiplication and 
division, practicing our 2, 5 and 10 times 
tables. We will also learn about fractions, 
money, time and position and direction. 

Science - 
We will be learning all about animals 
including humans.  We will be taking part 
in some exciting experiments whilst we 
discover our senses. 

History - 
We will be learning all about famous 
explorers such as Sylvia Earle and Neil 
Armstrong. 

PSHE - 
We will be learning all about the 
importance of spending and saving 
money. We will also be preparing for our 
transition into Year 2. 

Computing - 
In computing we will be learning how to 
programme quizzes and write our own 
emails.  

Our PE days are: 

          Wednesday 

Reminders

Every Thursday 3pm- 
Parents reading 
afternoon.

Children will bring home 
a home- work grid each 
half term. 

Children will also receive 
phonics homework 
weekly.

Aim to read at least 3x a 
week at home but bring 
books/diaries into class 
every day.

Toast is 
50p per 

week 
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